To the Redistricting Commission:

I am a voter in Ohio House District 25 and Ohio Senate District 15.

Ohio voters could not have been more clear in our desire to end gerrymandered voting districts in our state.
The Commission is remiss in meeting the spirit and the letter of the law.

The republican voting map presented on short notice this morning falls well short of the mission of creating
fair maps. The lack of transparency would be comical if it wasn't so tragic.

I urge the Commission to strongly consider the many maps proposed by anyone other than the republican
super majority party.

Do better.
Respectfully submitted,

Debbie Krantz
Columbus, Ohio






